
Exhibit B 
 

 

City of Saint Paul 

 

Office of Financial Services 

 

DISPOSITION OF CITY PROPERTY – REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

To the Council of the City of Saint Paul: 

As directed under Chapter 51 of the City’s Administrative Code, I hereby request that the City 

Council dispose of the following property owned by the City of Saint Paul: 

 

The former Public Safety Annex (PSA) 

100 Tenth Street East 

(Parcel ID No. 31-29-22-43-0030) 

Lots 4 and 5, Lamprey’s Subdivision of part of Block 11, ROBERTS AND 

RANDALL’S ADDITION, Ramsey County, Minnesota 

 

This property has not been used by the Saint Paul Police Department for police operations since 

February, 2018.  The Office of Financial Services, as caretaker of the PSA while it remains 

vacant, believes that it is in the best interest of the City to dispose of the property through the 

City’s Housing and Redevelopment Authority for subsequent redevelopment. 

 

The Office of Financial Services recommends that proceeds from the subsequent sale of the PSA 

be used for improvements to the adjacent city-owned Pedro Park. 

 

 

Todd Hurley 

Director of Financial Services 


